
21st June 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: AURORA CAFÉ – MOSGIEL

Fonterra are in the process of establishing a large warehousing operation in 
Mosgiel and one aspect of this planning is developing meeting areas where 
regional and national conferences can take place in a new and well equipped 
environment.

We have been utilising Aurora Café’s expertise with providing an excellent 
catering service on a regular basis to accommodate all our requirements.

We have been exceptionally happy with all aspects of their service. They have 
always provided their services at sometimes very late notice, offer excellent 
options and quality, provide generous portion sizes and offer a delivery 
service which is always on time.

As Fonterra Mosgiel expands we anticipate our requirements for catering to 
escalate and have absolute confidence in Aurora’s ability to maintain the 
excellent service they have provided thus far.

Kind regards

RYAN SHEPHERD
Logistics Administration Manager
Southern Region


